
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT  

ENTITLEMENT GRANT AND HOME FUNDS 

 

On March 4, 2020 at 7:00 p.m., the Town of Colonie, in conjunction with the Villages of 

Colonie and Menands, will hold a public hearing in the Supervisor’s Conference Room 

(second floor) of Memorial Town Hall, Route 9, Latham, New York.  The hearing will be for 

the purpose of obtaining the views and comments of citizens, public agencies, and other 

interested parties on the housing and priority nonhousing Community Development needs for 

inclusion in the Town’s 2020 Five Year Consolidated Plan, reviewing program performance, 

and obtaining the views of citizens on what projects should be included in the Town's 2020-

2021 Entitlement Action Plan.  

  

The Town of Colonie is committed to providing all persons with equal access to its program 

and services regardless of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, familial status, disability 

or age.  For reasonable accommodation for persons with special needs relating to handicapped 

accessibility or foreign language should contact Nancy J. Andriano by calling 518-783-2718 

or by email at andrianon@colonie.org. 
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